
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 4-14-2008 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th Grade 50   
8th Grade 30   
9th   grade 58  +1 
10th grade 52 
11th grade 44  -2 
12th grade 39  -1 
Total Jr.H 
& HS 

273 -4 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th   grade 1 
8th grade 1 
9th   grade 3 
10th grade 3 
11th grade 3 
12th grade 2 
Total BEA 13  +3 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th   grade  
8th grade  
9th   grade  
10th grade  
11th grade  
12th grade  
Total BEA  
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 286   -1 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 03-06-2008 through 04-10-2008 
Total number of discipline referrals 15 
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

14 

Skipping 1 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  



Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 
Staff Development  
 
Y. Rueda, E. Hodges & L. 
Ostby – Parenting & Paternity 
Awareness Curriculum Training 
– Region XX 

 
 
 
3/12/08 

J. Bruce – DATE Technical 
Assistance Training - Campus 

 
3/25/08 

 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
Spring Sports: Track, Tennis, Golf, Baseball and Softball 
UIL Meets 
 
Varsity Girls-District & Area Track Champions 
TAKS Testing – April 8, 2008; April 29-May 2, 2008 
Senior Baccalaureate Banquet – April 30, 2008 
LAFB Field trip for seniors May 2, 2008 
Teacher Appreciation Week – May 5-9, 2008 
Blood Drive – May 7, 2008 
 
The results of the 8th great TAKS ELA tests were fantastic.  All students passed with the 
majority of the students scoring at the commended level.  Ms. Bader teaches 8th grade 
English and reading and Mrs. Brotherton teaches the students as 7th graders so the fact 
that they did well is no surprise.  However, the fact that all students passed and the high 
number of students reaching the commended level is remarkable and the teachers and 
students involved deserve congratulations.  We expect to do well in all areas and we are 
all working hard to prepare for the remaining tests in late April and early May.  
 
I and all the members of the high school and junior high appreciate the time, effort, and 
wisdom that school board members give on our behalf. We recognize that without the 
great leadership from the school board and Mrs. Renken our direction of continued and 
greater success would not be possible. 
 
 
 
 
 


